
 

 

Happy Birthday to….. 

Elsie—5 years old 

Evelynn—7 Years old 

Leo—5 Years old 

STARS OF THE WEEK…. 
Discovery :  Piper and Iyla 
Columbia: Cathal 
Voyager: Tommy and Scarlet 
Atlantis: Harry and Harriet 
Challenger: Whole Class 
Endeavour: Ethan and Summer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TEAM POINTS—last weeks amounts 

 

Tilmanstone -  86  

Chislet -  108 

Snowdown - 56             

Betteshanger - 110 

 

 

2019 -2020 School Year  - Autumn Term 2019 
 

Term 1 
 

Monday 2 September 2019 – Friday 18 October 
2019 
 

School Holiday – Monday 21 October 2019 –  
Friday 25 October 2019 

Term 2 
 

Monday 28 October 2019 – Wednesday 18 
December 2019  
 

School Holiday – Thursday 19 December 2019 
- Monday 6 January 2020 
 

Bank Holiday – Wednesday 1 January 2020 
Spring Term 2020 
 

Term 3 
 

Monday 6 January 2020 – Friday 14 February 
2020 
 

School Holiday – Monday 17 February 2020 –  
Friday 21 February 2020 
 

School Holiday – Monday 17 February 2020 –  
Friday 21 February 2020 
 

Term 4 
 

Monday 24 February 2020 – Wednesday 1 April 
2020  
 

School Holiday – Thursday 2 April 2020 –  
Wednesday 15 April 2020 
 

Bank Holiday – Friday 10 April 2020 
Bank Holiday – Monday 13 April 2020 
 

Term 5 
 

Thursday 16 April 2020 – Friday 22 May 2020 
 

Bank Holiday – Friday 8 May 2020 
Bank Holiday – Monday 25 May 2020 
 

School Holiday – Tuesday 26 May 2020 – Friday 5 
June 2020 
 

Term 6  
 

Monday 8 June 2020 – Wednesday 22 July 2020 
 

Staff Development Days: 
 

Monday 1 June 2020 

Tuesday 2 June 2020  

Wednesday 3 June 2020 

Thursday 4 June 2020 

Friday 5 June 2020 

 

Tue 23 July       Leavers Assembly: 9am 

 



Monday 22 July, 2019 

  

Tel:   01304 830376                                                                   

Website: www.eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk              Email: office@eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk 

As we reach the end of the current academic year 
it is the ideal opportunity to reflect on another 
busy ten months in school.  We have once again 
excelled academically in terms of our Key Stage 
assessments.  Our recent Section 8 Ofsted        
inspection received the best possible outcome 
which is testament to the efforts of all           
stakeholders at the school: pupils, staff,            
governors and parents.  We look forward to     
another academic year when September comes 
around again. 
 
Moving Up Afternoon 

This afternoon, all children spent the afternoon in 

their new classrooms with their new teachers 

from September.  This was a good opportunity for 

them to learn about what to expect next year.  

Should any parents wish to speak with your 

child’s new class teacher please contact the 

office. 

 

Sports Day 

Thank you to all of those who came to our Sports 

Day last Wednesday morning.  It was fantastic to 

see all children taking part and enjoying all the 

events.   

 

Football 

Last Friday we had an end-of-year football fixture 

at home against Sibertswold Primary. The girls 

lost the first game 4-0 and then the boys won the 

second of the games 4-0.  All children showed  

excellent effort and sportsmanship in both 

games.  We look forward to having more fixtures 

next year. 

 

Production 

Last week we were treated to an unbelievable 

performance from Key Stage 2 pupils in their   

production of Wonka.  A huge thank you to all 

staff involved and in particular to Ms Hedges for 

another superb show.   

Leavers Assembly 

On Tuesday morning we will hold a leavers       

assembly to celebrate the Year 6 pupils final day 

at school.  This will take place at 9am in the hall 

and parents of all Year 6 pupils are invited to 

attend.  It will last for approximately half an hour. 

 

Class Parties 

On Tuesday afternoon, each class will hold their 

own class party to celebrate the end of a          

successful school year.  We ask that children bring 

in an item of food to contribute to the class party.  

For you advance for your support with this. 

 

100% Attendance 

In tomorrow morning’s assembly we celebrate 

those children that have managed to go through 

the entire school year without missing a single 

school session.  What a fantastic achievement!  

Those children being celebrated are:  
 

Harriet  

James  

Summer  B 

Joshua  

Ruby M 

Leon  

Leo  

Magdalena  

Raif  

 

Thank you to parents for your support           

throughout this school year.  We hope that all 

families enjoy their summer break and we look 

forward to seeing the children again on Monday 

2nd September. 

 

 

Reading Challenge target: 

          30 home reads 


